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Our mission is 

to provide 

advocacy, 

training and 

technical 

support that 

promote 

excellence in 

public charter 

schools 

throughout the 

state. 
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Canyon View Parents, 
  
WOW! What a great start to the school year. I canôt believe how fast time flies. 
Our students learned what it means to be GREAT by practicing our routines and procedures in all 
common areas. Staff members have also starting handing out Great tickets to students who are 
demonstrating GREAT behaviors. Students can start using those GREAT tickets in the school 
store starting September 15th during their lunchtime.  
            G - Great Effort  
            R ï Respect 
            E ï Excellence 
            A ï Always Safe 
            T ï Timely, on task 
  
Our teachers have been doing a phenomenal job jumping right in with instruction and as I have 
visited each classroom and walked through the halls, I can reassure you that our teachers really 
care about your kids and are helping them learn the concepts needed to be successful in school.  
  
The School Community Council approved our plan to keep our interventionists and with an 
increase in those funds this year, I am pleased to let you know that they started supporting 
students as of Monday the 14th and will continue through the remainder of the year. With their 
additional support last year, our students performed really well on the SAGE and you can be 
proud that Canyon View is ranked in the top 5 elementary schools in Canyons District across 
subject areas based on the SAGE results. 
  
Please help us when you drop off and pick up students to follow signs and parking procedures. 
This is always the most dangerous area and our worst fear is for someone to be hurt because 
others donôt follow the parking lot rules. The biggest concern is when parents park in the drop off 
area because people behind donôt know they are parked and continue to wait for them to pull 
forward. This causes cars to back up out onto Bengal Blvd. If you have a special need, please 
communicate that to the staff member wearing the orange vest so we can support you. 
  
Thanks for a continued great year and I look forward to the many fun and exciting adventures 
still ahead. 
  
Thanks, 
  
BJ Weller, LCSW 
Principal  

http://canyonview.canyonsdistrict.org/
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From our PTA 
PRESIDENT: 

School is in full swing now that we 
are in September and we had such a 
great start to the year!  Back to 
school night was a huge success and 
thank you to all those that came 
out!  It was so great to see all the 
students on the first day of school 
looking excited and eager to see 
their friends and meet their new 
teacher.  We had a great time rolling 
out the red carpet for them as they 
had their first assembly of the new 
year meeting their new principal, 
Mr. Weller, and learning all the 
important things about being a 
Canyon View student.   

 

!ǎ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ 
ǘǊŜŀǘΣ t¢! ƎŀǾŜ 
ƻǳǘ ǇƻǇǎƛŎƭŜǎ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƻŦ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǘ ƭǳƴŎƘ 
ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ 
ǎƻƳŜ ά{¦t9w 
5¦59{έ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ 
ƻǳǘΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ 
ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ƘǳƎŜ 
ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǎǝŎƪȅ ŬƴƎŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ŦŀŎŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƘŀƴŘǎ ǿƛǘƘ 
Ǉŀǿ ǇǊƛƴǘ 
ǎǘŀƳǇǎΦ   
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Businesses want to get your product in front of Canyon View Elementary parents and 
support the Canyon View PTA at the same time? Advertising spots are available in the 
Canyon View PTA monthly newsletter, with 50% of revenue going to support the PTA. 

To learn more contact Spencer Nicol at 385-777-6558 or by  Email at 

spencer@schoolcommunicationsagency.comΦ 
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hǳǊ мǎǘ t¢! Dw9!¢ {ǳƳƳŜǊ 
wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǿŀǎ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ 
ƘǳƎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ  ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ƻǾŜǊ тл 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
ŜŀŎƘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŀ ŎŜǊǝŬŎŀǘŜ ƻŦ 
ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ Dw9!¢ 
ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ƻũ ŀƘŜŀŘ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎŀƳŜΦ  hǾŜǊ ол ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 
ǊŜŀŘ нлҌ ōƻƻƪǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŀƴŘ 
ǿŜǊŜ ŜƴǘŜǊŜŘ ƛƴ ŀ ǊŀƉŜ ǘƻ ǿƛƴ ŀ 
Ϸнл .ŀǊƴŜǎϧ bƻōƭŜ ƎƛƊ ŎŀǊŘΦ  нƴŘ 
ƎǊŀŘŜǊΣ IǳƴǘŜǊ 5ŀƴƛŜƭΣ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ 
ƭǳŎƪȅ ǿƛƴƴŜǊΗ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘΗΗ  

Kindergarten started that following 
Monday and those little ones were as 
cute as can be.  They, too, got to walk 
the red carpet and though they 
LOOKED excited, I think many were a 
little scared to say goodbye to Mom and 
Dad.  They were all such troopers and 
are now old pros at this school 
game.  Mom and Dad had the harder 
time but PTA was there to hand out 
some Kleenex for their tears of sadness 
or maybe joy (lol!) and some Hersheyõs 
kisses to ease the pain.  Chocolate IS the 
best cure all.  J  Class of 2028é
really?  That is CRAZY!!  
 
 

mailto:spencer@theschoolnewslettercompany.com?subject=App-Information-Request
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Brooklyn 
5th Grade  

Another first just occurred this monthé
Game Dayéand thanks to Ex-PTA 
President, Laurel Miller -Jones, and her 
great idea, we had a huge turnout!  Kids 
were there even earlier than 8am and 
waiting to get their game on!   We had lots 
of chess games, checkers, Sorry and other 
fun games for the kids to play.   With such a 
great turnout, we need some more 
games!  If you have any old board games 
collecting dust somewhere, please drop 
them off at the school for us to 
use!  Requests for Battleship, Hungry 
Hungry Hippos, Chutes and Ladders, 
Backgammon, Operation, more chess and 
checkers were made so please see if you 
have any to give.  Game day is EVERY 
first Friday of the month at  8am in the 
KIVA except in October when we are 
moving the date to the 
first  Thursday  (October 1st) due to school 
closure that first Friday.   
 

We have SO many fun things to look forward to in the coming months 
and we hope you all will join us in making this year so very special!!    

Rayna Drago 
PTA President 

  


